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PROTECTING YOUR VOTING RIGHTS

860-240-8585 

Mary.Fortier@cga.ct.gov

housedems.ct.gov/Fortier

facebook.com/StateRepFortier

IMPORTANT VOTING INFORMATION 
FROM REP. MARY FORTIER 
BRISTOL’S VOICE AT THE STATE CAPITOL

“The right to vote is fundamental to our 
democracy, and early voting will ensure 

that more people are able to participate 
in the democratic process. ”

— Representative Mary Fortier



IMPORTANT NEW ELECTION LAWS IN 2024

Stay up-to-date by signing up for my e-blasts online 
at housedems.ct.gov/Fortier or scan the code with 
your phone. Follow me on Facebook at facebook.com/
StateRepFortier

• EARLY VOTING
Connecticut will now join 46 other states in expanding the hours for 
voters to cast their ballot and vote in person!

• ABSENTEE BALLOTS
On 2024 voting ballots, Connecticut voters will decide if we will move 
forward with no-excuse absentee voting.

• ADOPTED ANTI-DISCRIMINATION LAWS
We passed legislation to further protect the voting rights of historically 
disenfranchised voters from discrimination at the ballot box.

State Rep.
Fortier

EARLY VOTING HAS 
ARRIVED IN CT

14 DAYS
FOR GENERAL ELECTIONS

Early voting starts on October 21
and ends on November 3 before the
November 5, 2024 general election

4 DAYS 
FOR SPECIAL ELECTIONS 

AND PRESIDENTIAL PRIMARIES
Early Voting will take place on 

March 26, 27, 28 and 30 before the 
April 2, 2024 Presidential Primary

7 DAYS 
FOR PRIMARY ELECTIONS
Early voting starts on August 5

and ends on August 11 before the
August 13, 2024 primary election

Starting with the Presidential Primary in 2024


